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Comment Letter #42 

From: Marilou Sheets <sheets22@att.net>  
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 6:31 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <aqmpteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Draft 2022 
 
In response to the article by Susan Shelly in the Press Enterprise paper on 06-12-22. 
 
I thought that AQMD was to work for and protect the California citizen's.  Why are you continually trying 
to put more strings on them? 
Yourselves have admitted that it is next to impossible to do what some people think can be accomplished, 
but you keep saying that this and that has to be done to reach the "temple in the sky" when it serves your 
purpose about going green. I do not mean to sound unfair either, but the truth sometimes hurts. 
PLEASE stand up and let the the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency know that there are very strong 
conditions due to reasons that their designation they put on you does not apply, and that their designation 
of "Extreme" non attainment area does not, and should not be applied to area.  Our finances could and 
should be used for better things than trying to accomplish what can not be accomplished.Stop trying to 
enforce such measures as Control measure R-CMB-01, CMB-02,  CMB-03, and other forthcoming 
measures as you know and have admitted that they are not necessary and really have no reason to be 
put into service as there is already not enough Electricity available for the state and that they will only 
make the situation worse.  There will always be some justified reason for gas.  An example is if everyone 
goes to electric vehicles then the cost of electricity will be astronomical and then who will be able to afford 
it,beides then there will be MORE  
 
Please STAND UP and tell the Gov. agency to quit assaulting you and us with their doctrines which are 
and should be different for their area. 
 
Please help our citizens. 
 
Sincerely 
 
V. H.Sheets 

 


